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Subcommittee on Fourth Technical Memorandum for 
Allocation of Emission Allowances in Respect of Specified Licences 

 
List of follow-up actions arising from the discussion 

at the meeting on 5 November 2014 
 
 
The Administration was requested to provide: 

 
(a) the respective number and years of service of existing gas-fired and coal-

fired generation units of The Hongkong Electric Company, Limited and 
CLP Power Hong Kong Limited, and whether all the units are included in 
the net asset value for calculating the ceiling of the permitted return of the 
two power companies; 

 
(b) the comparison of the proposed emission control under the Fourth 

Technical Memorandum for Allocation of Emission Allowances in Respect 
of Specified Licences with emission control for power plants in other 
environmentally advanced countries; and 

 
(c) information on the sulphur content of natural gas from various sources for 

power generation in Hong Kong. 
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